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Date:      Wednesday, August 30, 2023 

Time:      7:30 PM 

Location:     Virtual Meeting 

Members Present:    Michelle Collette, Evan Thackaberry, Robert J. Fleischer 

Members Not Present:   

Others Present: Ed Snyder, Brian Cirrisi 

  

 

Michelle Collette called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. 

 

160 Wyman Rd- Snyder Pools, Variance for Regulation 319-1 Enclosure Required for Swimming Pools, 

continued hearing- The board reviewed this continued variance hearing documentation and 

opened discussion. Evan Thackaberry asked about weight bearing capability of the cover, to which 

Ed Snyder informed the board is up to 600lbs. Bob Fleischer asked Ed Snyder if there are any 

regulations around the cover and time in which the pool is unattended, which there aren’t. Michelle 

Collette stated that Bob Garside, Building Commissioner, is very supportive of the automatic pool 

safety cover option. Ed Snyder offered the Board of Health a tour of the installed cover upon 

completion. Unanimous roll call vote to grant the variance.  

 

 

 

Michelle Collette moved to adjourn at 7:38pm, Bob Fleischer seconded, and the motion carried. 

 

 

Minutes by Katie Berry. 
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